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Notice of Public Hearing 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Erie County Legislature will hold a public hearing to receive 
public comment on the proposed 2022 Erie County Budget on November 15, 2021 at 6:00 pm. 

Due to COVID-19, this hearing will be held via Zoom. 

1. Persons interested in speaking must sign-up in advance and will be assigned, in order of 
when they make a speaking request, to a speaking slot.  To request a speaking slot, please 
email Robert Graber, Clerk of the Legislature, at Robert.Graber@erie.gov and provide 
your name, email address, telephone contact number and name of organization (if any) 
you represent. 

2. Speakers will speak, starting at 6:01 pm, in the order in which they submitted a request to 
speak via the web form. 

3. Speakers will be contacted by the Clerk of the Legislature to confirm their speaking slot. 
4. Persons speaking at this hearing will be strictly limited to speaking for three (3) minutes. 
5. Anyone who does not sign up but wishes to speak will be permitted to speak after pre-

registered persons speak. 
6. The hearing will be broadcast live at 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83149715998?pwd=UUpDZkdkSjhIRStDTDRTM3Mra0tsQT
09 (Meeting ID: 831 4971 5998, Passcode: 995675 and speakers should be on that link 
at/by 6:00 pm. 

7. Persons who wish to watch the hearing but not speak may do so at 
https://www.facebook.com/ECLegDemCaucus. 

 

Buffalo, New York, November 5, 2021 

BY ORDER OF THE COUNTY LEGISLATURE OF THE COUNTY OF ERIE, NEW YORK 

Robert M. Graber, Clerk, Erie County Legislature 
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